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Pupils who have read 3 times or                

more this week                   

Well done to Year 5 you are the 

best readers this week!!                           

Please encourage your child to 

read at least 3 times each week.                      

It has many benefits and                                         

really will make a difference!! 

      

 

Gold Star of the Week!                             

 Nursery ~ Alexander Trajkovic                                                 

Pre-School ~ Emmylou Clark                                           

Rec ~ Freddie Bromage                                                        

Year 1 ~ Myke Stevens                                                 

Year 2 ~ James Ash                                                         

Year 3 ~ Oliver Bridges                                                          

Year 4 ~ Eva Dyer                                               

Year 5 ~ Toby Inett                                                  

Year 6 ~ Sophia Carmody  

 

 

Gold Award Achievers this week   

Taylor Harrison, Toby Inett 

Parents/Carers of children in Years                   

Rec - Year 6  are invited to join us at our         

assembly on Monday 31st October at 2.45pm 

to see your child receive their certificate and 

to hear why they are ‘Star of the Week’ 

Autumn term update from the Governors 

Governors have been busy behind the scenes as usual, with three full governing board and committee meetings 

so far this half term. At FGB we reviewed our strategic plan and our ambition for the school’s continued                 

improvement; the Resources committee reviewed the finances of the school to ensure all money is being          

effectively spent; and the Teaching & Learning committee analysed pupil attainment data and looked at the plans 

for this year to improve standards even further. We also welcomed our new parent governor, Oli Stokes. 
 

Governors have also been present at school events whenever possible, meeting children, staff and parents/carers: the official 

opening of the ARC, Sports days, and parents’ evenings. I always try to attend the achievement assemblies on Monday          

afternoon, and am happy to chat with any parents/carers afterwards, I’m pleased to say that a few of you have already taken up 

this offer. I was at the Parent Forum meeting this month, the first one with the nominated parent/carer representatives from each 

class. It was a really good experience to be there and hear at first hand some of the issues that parents had brought up. We’re 

very grateful to the parents/carers who have put themselves forward for this, and I hope that this group will help to improve our 

communication systems and show that we are listening to and value the views of parents. One of the things discussed in that 

meeting was school uniform. Governors have since agreed to review the current policy on uniform in our school, and our first 

step is to survey all parents/carers to find out their views, so please look out for that questionnaire coming soon. 
 

On behalf of the governors, thank you for continued support for the school. 

 

Gill Griffiths, Chair of Governors. 

Uniform                                                            

After half term, we will be returning to winter 

uniform.  This means that children will be            

wearing shirts and a tie, rather than open             

necks or summer dresses.   

Grey shorts may be worn all year round. 
 

We will be keeping a close eye on adherence  

to policy and will be sending reminders              

home if necessary.   
 

Long hair, in particular, needs to be tied back 

both for hygiene and safety reasons.  
 

Thank you for your support.  

 

Please refer to the website 

www.ccschool.co.uk for the latest policy. 

On Tuesday 2nd November 

Tempest Photography will be 

coming into school to take   

portraits and siblings. 

Please ensure your child is 

dressed in full school uniform. 
 

For Nursery and Pre-School 

children, if this is a day they 

don’t usually attend, you are 

more than welcome to bring 

them in just for the photograph  

to be taken. The photographer 

will be ready from 8.45am. 

 

SEND Drop-in 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Miss Edwards is running the SEND drop-in 

on the  following days after half term:- 
 

Monday 8.30am - 10.00am &                     

Wednesday 2.30pm - 4.00pm 

 

Please feel free to drop-in during the above 

times to discuss any concerns you have 

about your child’s educational needs. 



                        Upcoming Dates for your Diary                                                                             

October                                                                                                                                                                                          

Friday 21st  - break up for half term                                                                                                                                                      

Monday 31st - Return to school  

November                                                                                                                                                                                      

Wednesday 2nd November - Tempest Photography School     

portrait and sibling photographs                                                                           

Friday 4th - PTFA Bonfire Disco                                                                                                                                                                

Friday 11th - PTFA non uniform day                                             

Saturday 12th - Open Morning between 10am & 12.00noon                            

Friday 18th - PTFA non uniform day                                           

Friday 25th - non uniform day 

Further information to follow from the PTFA regarding the non 

uniform days. 

Future events will be displayed on the front page                                

of the website - https://www.ccschool.co.uk/ 

Closing the Word Gap!                                                                     

As a fun activity we will provide a word every week for you            

to talk about with your child. 

Give it a go and see if they             

understand it! Use it in some        

sentences and see if they can too. 

There are also words on your             

children’s topic sheets. 

protect 

Following the very successful concert last year, our           

performers have kindly arranged another concert to take 

place on Sunday 11th December.  Proceeds in aid of the 

new ARC (Enhanced Autism Resource Centre). Please          

put the date in your  diary and let Friends and Family             

know about the event. 

 

Everybody Reads In Class 
Thank you to everybody who attends our 

weekly ERIC sessions each week.              

I would like to inform you of 

changes that will commence                         

after half term: 
 

Pre-School and Reception ERIC will now take place on        

Wednesday mornings as part of their family 

session that is run when the school day starts for these pupils. 
 

Year 3 ERIC will take place on Thursdays from 3pm to avoid  

interrupting instrumental tuition. 
 

All other year groups will continue to hold ERIC sessions                       

at 3pm on Wednesdays. 

School Choir visit to the  

Care Café 

Chaddesley Corbett   

Primary School Choir 

performed beautifully for 

the attendees at the 

Chaddesley Corbett Care Café on Weds 12th October.  

They performed a range of upbeat songs, confidently, to 

their audience, who thoroughly enjoyed their performance. 

They even requested for us to sing again, so they could join 

in too!  Not only that, the children chatted to the attendees 

about themselves, it was such a lovely atmosphere. The 

Choir definitely portrayed our school value of service.  
 

Our thanks goes to Dianne and the whole of the Care Café 

team for making us so welcome. 

                       Book Fair                                                  

From Tuesday 8th until Friday 11th Nov, the 

Travelling Books Book Fair will be happening at 

school.  This is an opportunity for you to 

browse Scholastic’s newest selectin of books 

and to make purchases in preparation for Christmas! 
 

Each book sold helps us earn free books for our pupils. 
 

The event will take place in the library after school                  

each day until 4.15pm - everyone is welcome! 
               

 

Thank you to everyone who donated cakes 

for the cake sale and also to everyone who 

purchased cakes on Tuesday.  We raised 

a fantastic £148.00 which will be split          

between YoungMinds, the mental health charity and purchasing 

some blinds for the pastoral room.  A big well done to Jake 

Cooper, in Year 6, for organising the fundraiser. We are very 

proud of what you have achieved! 


